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April 2025 Newsletter

Pre-Registration Forms for the 2025 
Summer Camp

The link to the summer camp pre-registration form is 
included on the e-mail sent on 03/31/2025. 
The summer camp will take place from Monday, 
June 9 through Friday, July 11 for a total of 5 
weeks. There is a minimum of 4 weeks (in any order) as 
a requirement for enrollment to the summer camp. Keep 
in mind that summer camp registration fees are waived 
for students that are currently enrolled at N.W.M.S.

The summer camp will provide various activities and at 
the same time the students will continue with their 
Montessori based education.

The pre-registration form(s) deadline is on April 
30th. New student summer camp registration will 
take place during the month of May.   

Earth Week

It is very important for children to learn about 
our Earth and all the benefits we receive from 
and through it. One of the most amazing 
wonders about our planet is the fact that it 
sustains life as we know it because of its fine-
tuning factor. No other planet in our solar 
system possesses such unique characteristic. 
That’s more than enough reason to celebrate and 
to pass on to our children how to be good 
stewards of our amazing home we call Earth. 
Our Earth day related activities will take place 
during the week of April 21st  – 25th. Free dress 
will apply during this whole week. Please be on 
the lookout for further details pertaining to the 
various events taking place in each classroom.

Staff Development Day
Our monthly staff development meeting will take place 
on Friday, April 25th. All grade levels release time will 
take place at 3:00 p.m. on this day with no after school 
care provided.

Passover Celebration and Good Friday

Two of the most important dates in the Christian 
calendar that we deeply cherish at our school are 
the Passover and the Passion, Death and 
Resurrection of Jesus Christ, two historic events 
that combine to one simple truth: the mercy of 
God for  His people. The Passover Celebration 
will take place on Thursday, April 17 (regular 
school day). A symbolic Passover Celebration will 
take place in each classroom. We ask for 
students to wear white or pastel colors on 
this day.
The school will be closed on Friday, April 18 in 
observance of the Good Friday holiday.


